
Over the past several years, through
the generosity of parishioners like you,
Prestea Catholic School has been able
to build a first-class Catholic school for
the children of Prestea that welcomes
all to grow in their faith and pursue
academic excellence! 

They are now in our final phase of this
project - to complete the third floor
which will be used for a formal
gathering space, dining hall and study
hall.

Prestea Catholic School

Missionary Cooperation Plan 2024
Brought to you by The Society for the Propagation of the Faith

HOW TO SUPPORT:
Pray for our brothers & sisters in the
missions. 
Check: Please make checks payable to your
parish.

      Memo line: Missionary Cooperation Plan

Thank you for your prayers and generosity!
wmo@archmil.org | 414-758-2280 | https://www.archmil.org/offices/world-mission.htm


